Special Meeting Budget Workshop August 22, 2016

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, August 22, 2016, at 9:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Russell Riley and Albert Burick, III present. Also present were Assistant Treasurer Mary Gay, Assistant Secretary Denise Allwine and Sergeant Darrin Cwynar, Officer-in-Charge.

Present at the Meeting:

David Wagner

The purpose of the meeting was for the discussion of the 2017 Shenango Township General Fund Budget.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

Mr. Burick reviewed the current 2016 Budget and where the Township stands financially as of August 1, 2016. Mr. Burick then reviewed the 2017 Proposed Budget and discussion ensued regarding where money could be saved.

Officer Cwynar asked that a portion of the budget be allocated for new tasers and the addition of another part-time police officer.

Mr. Riley inquired as to whether the Emergency Management position will continue to be funded out of the Fire Tax Fund for 2017.

A decision was made to advertise for a second Budget Workshop Meeting in October 2016.

Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Riley to adjourn.